NEW LUBBESTHORPE PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

May 2022

Message from Miss Hackett

I would like to congratulate all of the children in Year 6 for how well they have been working during the SATS tests last week. Year two pupils have started to work on their assessments and are approaching each day with confidence, which absolutely shows how hard they have all been working this year.

We are all so proud of all of our children, their approach to learning and behaviour is exemplary. All of the children have earned their Silver Award for following the diamond rules each day.

We will be celebrating the Queen's Platinum Jubilee on Thursday 26th May at New Lubbesthorpe. Children are asked to come to school in sports clothes with a red, white, or blue top. Children will mark the seventy years of the Queen's reign with a dance workshop with iconic styles from each of the decades.

Our year groups will learn 50s juke-box, bop & jive then 60s locomotion, mashed potato and the twist! We move on to 70s disco and line dances, then 80s break dancing, rock & roll and vogueing, 90s hip hop and zumba and into the 2000s with electro pop and modern dance. We will be inviting professional dancers to lead each class. Bringing the music and movement of our recent cultural evolution to life, and celebrating Queen Elizabeth II's Platinum Jubilee. The children will also be having a special Jubilee lunch, with many other activities planned throughout the school day.

School will not be open to children on Friday 27th May and will reopen on Monday 6th June. We will look forward to hearing about all of the different ways the pupils have celebrated the Queen's Jubilee over this wonderful half term break.

Our school is growing, with pupil numbers increasing as more houses are built and occupants move into New Lubbesthorpe. We are proud to be such a sought after school as it is a reflection of our hard working staff team, children and supportive parents and governors. We have an Open Evening for parents of EYFS Reception Class 2022 – 23 planned for Wednesday 29th June 2022 at 6pm. We look forward to welcoming new families into school and sharing what is new in our Early years Foundation Class with our current families.

Sports Day

Our sports activity sharing day will take place on **Friday 17th June**. More details to follow.

Friday 1st July will be the reserve sports

day date

School Reports

School reports are currently being written for all of our children and these will be sent home during the week beginning 27th June.

More details will follow after half term and we will be sharing further details with arrangements for next year.



ar diary

Friday 27th May

School closed to all children Jubilee day Inset day

30th May-3rd June

Mid term break

Monday 6th June

School re-open to all students

Friday 17th June

Sports Day



Following on from the success of last years Safari Trail we are delighted to bring you this years

Jubilee Trail.

You are invited to decorate your homes in a 'Best of British'

Theme on Saturday 4th June. You can choose to create a design in a window, across your whole house or in your front garden! For anyone who would like to create a display but lives outside of New Lubbesthorpe these can be displayed outside of the school gates (further details will be provided on enquiry).

Entries cost £5 and you can enter by emailing newlubbesthorpepta@outlook.com.

Please can all entries be submitted by **Sunday 22nd May.**

There will be a prize for the winner...

We can't wait to see what creative decorations you all come up with!

New Lubbesthorpe PTA

